
CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 
GOVERNMENT & PUBLIC AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM  
 

 
TO:  Intergovernmental Relations Council Committee 
 
FROM:  Jeff Coyle, Director of Government & Public Affairs 
 
SUBJECT: Briefing on federal legislative priorities from Toyota and Southwest Research Institute 
 
DATE:   December 8, 2017 
 

During the October 30, 2017 Intergovernmental Relations (IGR) Council Committee meeting, committee 
members received a briefing on collaboration between the City and community partners, including 
major employers, regarding federal priorities.  
 
In developing the Federal Legislative Program, GPA requests input on priority issues from all City 
departments as well as local public partners and major employers such as USAA, Valero, HEB, AT&T, 
Toyota and others. Additionally, GPA conducts ongoing collaboration with public and private partners, 
including hosting a regular intergovernmental relations “roundtable” with San Antonio stakeholders.  
 
The IGR Committee expressed an interest in regular engagement from major employers and other 
partners during IGR Committee meetings, to encourage continued collaboration and discussion of 
shared priorities. During the IGR Committee meeting on December 13, government affairs 
representatives with Toyota and Southwest Research Institute will provide an overview to the IGR 
Committee of their key legislative priorities. 
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